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Thank you for voting no on HG3197! All the Oregonian's hear these days there's not 

enough money, just not enough money. May I seriously suggest that the Governor, 

Attorney, etc., the Senate and the Congress, definitely school  board members get an 

update on how to budget  money as each household  in Oregon does to survive. 

Perhaps an refresher Math 101  course could be one suggestion. Look in the mirror 

and ask yourself, by my voting record, have I helped my fellow Oregon constitutes 

lives better ?  Please give us Good News for once!! Thank You. 


